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Let immigrants be safe!
1 message

Kirsty Vitarelli <kirsty.vitarelli@gmail.com> Wed, Nov 27, 2024 at 4:01 PM
To: Selectboard@natickma.org

Dear select board

I am thankful for all you do and am sorry you are being inundated with threatening messages from outside Natick about
our decision to continue our welcoming stance towards immigrants.

Please know you have the support of all my family and friends here IN NATICK.
Best wishes to you all for a peaceful thanksgiving holiday.
Kirsty Vitarelli

High St
Natick



